13 DEAN'S CIPHERS

OCTOBER 9, 2018

RE: RESCHEDULE OF ORGAN CRAWL

Dear Omaha AGO Scholars,

The Organ Crawl scheduled for this coming Saturday, October 13 to Our Lady of Guadulupe Seminary, Denton, Nebraska will be rescheduled for a later date.

While many, many members expressed interest in participating in the organ crawl, many members have scheduling conflicts that day, and were not able to participate. Hence the RSVP response was exceedingly low—just one!

Member Jeff Hoffman is to be commended for the terrific amount of time and work he spent organizing this organ crawl. Thank you, Jeff! Many members of the chapter want to take advantage of this opportunity he has planned, hoping this event can be rescheduled in the spring or early summer months of 2019.

Peace and good will. Psalm 100

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Christensen, Dean Omaha Chapter, AGO